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General: 
A short week as everyone took advantage of some 

much deserved time off. The crews work long 

hours to make the most of daylight and good 

weather where they can.  

Weed spraying on the disturbed land is conducted 

regularly to ensure that the weed growth is 

minimised when the pasture is resown. Weed 

control is continued for 2 years post construction. 

Foundations: 
24 foundations have been poured; this 

completes the foundations for batch 1 (the 

western side of Riverside Road). 15 

foundations have been backfilled, 9 of these in 

batch 1. 

 

Connections: 
The trenching on site for the underground 

connections is progressing well. 

The sub station foundations are well underway 

and the poles for the transmission line to 

Tarrone are being installed. 

The large transformer for the Tarrone North 

terminal station is ready for delivery, the date 

for delivery is to be confirmed with Dept of 

Transport. The load is being moved from the 

docks at Geelong and will travel at 60kph 

through to the terminal station. The trucks will 

travel between 11pm and approximately 4am. 


